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Comments: I believe that anchors should be allowed in national forests and in wilderness areas. They have less

impact than every other form of travel I can think of in wilderness areas. Trails, as an installment, make have

major impact on the vegetation and visual  appeal of the land.  Additionally, their "permanent" presence makes

outdoor climbing safer. The risks would be considerably higher if these were not allowed because climbers would

still attempt to climb many of these routes. 


